
September 11, 2017 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
Room244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Subject: Community Plan Evaluation/CEQA Exemption Appeal - 1850 Bryant Street 

Dear Board of Supervisors: 

On behalf of Franklin Square Owners Association, the homeowners association for the residents of 
1800 Bryant Street, we withdraw our appeal the City's Certificate of Determination (Community Plan 
Evaluation) dated May 10, 2017, which was the basis of the Planning Commission's approval of 
Motion No. 19933 for the proposed project at 1850 Bryant Street ("Project") on June 1, 2017. This 
matter was scheduled to heard by the Board of Supervisors on September 12, 2017. 

Please contact the Board through our attorney Bijal Patel of Lubin Olson & Niewiadomski, LLP at 
(415) 955-5018 or bpatel@lubinolson.com or our property manager Laurence Management at 
(415)447-4282 or at adele@laurencemanagement.com if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

Very truly yours, 
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Franklin Square Owners Association Board Treasurer 


